
 
 

Dear Parents 
 

School Information 
 

Our Stars 

A huge ‘congratulations’ to our special stars this week.  To achieve this award children have tried very 

hard to excel in an area of their learning or behaviour.  Our stars this week are: 
 

Reception Parker Davies  Olivia Baker  Rosie Stott 

Year 1 Harry King  Jack Hoskin  Erica Greaves      

Year 2 Elija Dautartaite Grace Chapman Olivia Cooper    

Year 3 Ainé McDonagh Drew Fairs  Eadie Challinor George Brampton  

Year 4 Freddie Bussey Darcie Hunt  Louie Chamberlain 

Year 5 Edith Fraser  Olivia Laud  Alex Klatka  

Year 6 Harry Caruso  George Cooper Theo Wilkinson Emily-Jane Norbury 
 

We are delighted to present school crossing patrol awards this week to Hollie Hempstead and Charlie 

Hempstead.  This award is for children who exhibit great road sense and lovely manners at the school 

crossing. 
 

Amazing Achievements 

Well done to the following: 
 

Hollie Glover, Matilda Knowles, Amelia Maudsley and Bella Watson who were part of the team 

that won the Stamford U9 Netball Tournament on Monday. Also to Molly Rogers was also awarded 

Best Player of the Tournament.  
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to the following classes who were winners for the week commencing 23rd May.   
 

Gold Trophy Mrs Waldock’s Class (99%) 

Silver Trophy  Mrs Smith’s Class (98%) 
 

Attendance Ted Mrs Scotney & Mrs Woodcock’s Class (99.67%) 

Miss Binder’s Class & Mrs Chatham’s (98.67%) 
 

Music Information evening – Friday 17th June 5:00pm-6.30pm (Year 1 – Year 5) 

If you are interested in your child learning to play the violin, a woodwind or brass instrument in the next 

academic year, please join us next Friday in the school hall to meet our team of peripatetic teachers who 

will be on hand to answer your questions and let children try some instruments.  
 

At 5:00pm, there will be a short performance by students from Bourne Westfield and Bourne Grammar 

School.  This will be followed by a presentation from Mrs Beavis and Mr Tomlinson, who is Head of Music 

at Bourne Grammar School, on how music lessons feed into wider school life and transition to secondary 

school. Mrs Beavis and Mr Tomlinson will then be on hand during the evening to answer any questions - you 

will also have an opportunity to chat with the peripatetic team.  We look forward to welcoming you and 

your child next Friday. 
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Classes for next year  

Information on classes for next year will be sent home with children on Monday 27th June – this is a slight 

change to the date advised in the calendar dates. 
 

Sports Days  

As previously advertised, sports day will take place this year as follows:  
 

 Tuesday 14th June  Reception (2:00pm) 

Thursday 16th June  Year 6 (10:00am) 

Thursday 16th June  Year 2 (2:00pm) 

Monday 20th June  Year 4 (2:00pm – please note new time) 

Tuesday 21st June  Year 3 (10:00am) 

Wednesday 22nd June Year 1 (2:00pm) 

Thursday 23rd June  Year 5 (10:00am) 
 

As last year, we shall open the gate at the bottom of Kingsley Avenue shortly before each event to allow 

access to the school field. Please come along to support your children. 
 

School Organisation 2022-23 

As previously advertised, transition evenings will take place for parents as follows.  At these events you 

will be able to meet your child’s new teacher.   
 

 Monday 4th July 5:00-5:45pm 

 Reception moving to Year 1 
 

 Tuesday 5th July 5:00-5:45pm 

 Year 2 moving to Year 3 

  

 Tuesday 5th July 6:00-6:45pm 

Year 3 moving to Year 4 

 

Monday 11th July 5:00-5:45pm (please note change of date and time) 

Year 1 moving to Year 2  

  

Tuesday 12th July 5:00-5:45pm 

Year 4 moving to Year 5 
 

 Tuesday 12th July 6:00-6:45pm 

 Year 5 moving to Year 6 
 

Oracy Challenge 

This week we would like you to have a debate with your friend at school or someone at home. You could 

have a debate about anything: summer is better than winter, chocolate is nicer than sweets or elephants 

are better than tigers.  

Remember to use sentence stems such as: 

 That is a good point, I would like to add… 

 I disagree with you because… 

 In my opinion… 

 I believe that…  

 That’s interesting but have your considered… 
 

Friends of Westfield – Follow us on Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/FriendsWestfieldBourne  

Father’s Day Sale – Wed 15 June. A chance for the children to treat the special man in their life be 

that their dad, step dad or grandad. Children can choose a special gift and a card for £2. We don’t want 
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to give the game away too much but there are a selection of different gifts to choose from, of varying 

designs (stock dependent) so they’ll be able to choose the most fitting one for their special 

someone.  Please remember to send children in with their £2 on the day, in a named envelope, and 

they will be taken to choose their gift during the school day. 
  
If you have a child in Little Westys there will be a basket of gifts & cards available with nursery staff all 

week, to hopefully cover all sessions and anyone who’d like to take part. 
 

Summer Raffle - If you work for a local business, or perhaps run your own business, we’d be incredibly 

grateful for a voucher or item we could include in the raffle. You can either get in touch 

friendsofwestfieldbourne@gmail.com and we’ll arrange to collect, or drop anything to the school office. 

If you need a letter for confirmation with our charity number we can provide one. 
 

Bourne Westfield School Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Williams and Mrs Hammond who were winners of the school lottery in the last 

two weeks. The winnings increase as more people join - if you want to join for just £1 per ticket per week 

and have a chance of winning the weekly draw, then please go to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk, search for 

Bourne Westfield and follow the on screen instructions.  

 

 

Miss K Atkinson 

Headteacher 
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